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SCIT Report/Recommendations 
August 11, 2021 

 
1. Greenbriar Traffic Calming Request – It was discussed that a petition from the majority of the 

property owners needed to be submitted to the City to start the process of a traffic calming 
improvement review. It was stated that Kirkwood Police placed the radar trailer in 2020. No 
further action required on behalf of SCIT.  
 

2. Big Bend at Greenbriar Speeding – SCIT this discussed this item, however, Big Bend is owned and 
Maintained by St. Louis County. The City will continue to work with St. Louis County to attempt 
to implement traffic calming devices on their roads.  

 
3. Additional Discussion Items 

 

a. Big Boy Steam Train – Plan on closing Kirkwood Road down from 9 to 9:30 when train 
arrives. Kirkwood Road Signals have device with flashing signage that detours traffic 
around the at grade train crossing.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kirkwoodmo.org/

